Julie Enea

From: Jim Daggs

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 3:56 PM

To: Julie Enea

Subject: Question for the Ad Hoc Committee meeting

Good afternoon Julie -
| know this is a late add but thought I'd send in the following questions just the same:

1. With the latest CDPH guidance on private gatherings, will the County be providing interpretive guidance on how
to correlate their social bubble / social gathering construct with the State’s private gathering construct?

2. With the publishing of HO-COVID19-28, County and State restrictions on business activities became aligned,
which is very helpful. However, many of the State’s industry-specific restrictions (capacity percentages and such)
have been written prior to the implementation of the new ‘tier’ system. Should we move into the orange tier in
the next few weeks, does the County have any insight on whether the State “blueprint” guidelines will overrule
the older industry-specific guidelines? For example, if moving from red tier to orange tier results in a shift from
25% capacity to 50% capacity but the industry guidance drafted this past summer specifically states 25%
capacity, do we follow the newer guidance? It might be a better question for the CDPH but thought I’d ask.

Thanks, as always, for all you do.

Jim Daggs





